
 

 

 

 

 

Wednesday 26th June 2024 

Open Evening & Transition Plans 

Dear parents/carers, 

Please find full details below of our open evening & transition plans taking place in July. We shared 

some information regarding this on our calendar dates update at the beginning of the month, with 

full details provided below including an important form for you to complete with your child.  

Parent & Pupil voice to support transition 

Like last year, as part of our transition into new classes for September, we wanted to gather some 

parent and pupil voice that will be helpful for receiving teachers to have to better understand their 

incoming class, especially given the information is coming directly from you / your child. Below are 

two links to short online forms we’d like you and your child to complete by Wednesday 17th July. 

Please complete one parent voice and one pupil voice form per child if you have siblings in school.  

Parent voice regarding your child: https://forms.gle/mnLHbeH2c6TAZRvf8  

or scan this QR code:  

Pupil voice: https://forms.gle/x5bpmc1QRBtirtS96  

Or scan this QR code:   

 

 

Aston Hall Open Evening – Tuesday 2nd July – 4-6pm 

On this day, school will be ‘open’ from 4-6pm for our Summer Open Evening. This is a great 

opportunity for parents/carers and children to come into school to both reflect on the current year, 

and look forward to the next. This will be an informal event where class teachers will be in their 

classrooms and available for informal discussions with you about your child’s progress this year. Your 

child’s workbooks will also be in their tray on their desk and available for you to look at and discuss 

with them / their teacher. There will also be an opportunity for you and your child to visit their 

classroom for September, including meeting their new teacher. You can use this time to familiarise 

yourself with the classroom, drop-off / pick-up points and have informal discussions with their 

teacher.   

 

 

https://forms.gle/mnLHbeH2c6TAZRvf8
https://forms.gle/x5bpmc1QRBtirtS96


 

 

 

 

 

Transition – Wednesday 17th July 

On Wednesday 17th July, all children currently in school will move up to their new classrooms with 

their new teachers. You will need to drop your child off at their new classroom and pick them up 

from there also, just like you will in September. Staff will be available on the yard to direct you as 

needed to the correct classrooms, and teachers will be on their doors if you are unsure. The children 

will enjoy a day of transition events, getting to know their new classmates and their new teacher..  

Our current Y6 children will be based in our hall and will need to be picked up / dropped off from the 

old IT suite door near the hub building if they don’t arrive on their own / have permission to leave 

school. They will be taking part in a project / celebration day with staff in school.  

Final day of the school year – Friday 19th July 

On this day, children and staff will be in their current / normal classroom and enjoy a final morning 

of celebrations in their current class prior to school closing at 1:15pm. You will need to drop-off and 

collect your child from their current class on this day, unlike the Wednesday. 

 

As always, if you have any questions or queries please get in touch. Thank you for your continued 

support.  

 

Many thanks,  

 

Mr S. Holmes 

Headteacher 


